
 

Nazarene Educators Worldwide Needs Your Help 

By Beula Postlewait, Communications Representative 

In May of 2023, NEW will send a ballot to all current members to elect the NEW Council for 2023-2027. 

The council will include a chairperson, a communications representative, and at least two 

representatives from each of these areas of education:  

• Public and private schools (K-12) 

• Christian schools 

• Homeschool 

• Preschool/early childhood learning centers 

• College/university education departments 

• Global schools 

• Communications 

Please consider the educators you know. Would you like to nominate yourself or someone you know to 

represent any of these areas? The person should be a member of a Church of the Nazarene and/or a 

Christian employed by a Nazarene facility. This incudes laity and lead pastors or staff members. The 

person will be asked to become a member of NEW if they are not currently a member. The 

representatives participate in a monthly Zoom meeting and represent NEW in the local community, at 

district events, and help with any general level meetings (such as General Assembly). They may be asked 

to write articles for the monthly newsletter and/or answer questions from teachers and administrators 

for the area they represent. 

 

For each nominee, please submit a 3-5 sentence bio with current position or retired position, 

educational background, experience, and contact information (postal address, email address, and phone 

numbers). We need to receive all nominations by March 1. Members of the NEW Council will contact 



the nominees to answer any questions and confirm that the nominees want to serve in the area they 

would represent. The persons who nominate someone should give us their contact information also. 

Please send names and information to Marilyn Dominick at mjdominick77@gmail.com or Beula 

Postlewait at bpostlewait@kc.rr.com. 

Thank you for helping us to find qualified and enthusiastic members for our 2023-2027 NEW Council! 

 

Beula Postlewait lives in Leawood, Kansas, and is the current communications representative for NEW. 

She has taught in public school and is a retired employee of Children’s Ministries at the Global Ministries 

Center. You may contact Beula at bpostlewait@kc.rr.com. 
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